


percent of the components of the manufactured good should be of domestic origin."

Governor Cuomo's Executive Orders and announcements are another sign of a continuing 
trend by federal, state and local jurisdictions focusing on compensation related issues. 
State contractors in particular should be cognizant of the new reporting requirements, 
which will likely be more burdensome and take effect sooner than their Federal 
counterparts.
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